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MEMORANDUM 

To: Faculty, Staff and Students, University of Toronto Scarborough 
From: Professor William A. Gough, Vice-Principal Academic & Dean     
Date: 1 March 2021 
Re: Advisory Search Committee for Associate Dean Teaching & Learning, University of Toronto 

Scarborough 

On 30 June 2021, Professor Karen McCrindle will complete her term as Associate Dean, Teaching & Learning 
and is eligible for re-appointment. I have appointed an Advisory Search Committee in accordance with Section 
100 of the Policy on Appointment of Academic Administrators (Perron Rules) to advise on the Re-Appointment 
of the Associate Dean, Teaching & Learning. The composition is as follows:  

• Katherine R. Larson, Vice-Dean Teaching, Learning & Undergraduate Programs, UT Scarborough, Chair

• Obidimma Ezezika, Assistant Professor, Teaching Stream, Department of Health & Society, UT

Scarborough

• Barry Freeman, Associate Professor and Chair, Department of Arts, Culture & Media, UT Scarborough

• Patricia Landolt, Professor and Chair, Department of Sociology, UT Scarborough

• Andrew Mason, Professor and Chair, Department of Biological Sciences, UT Scarborough

• George Quan Fun, Professor, Teaching Stream, Department of Management, UT Scarborough

• Zohreh Shahbazi, Associate Professor, Teaching Stream, Department of Computer & Mathematical

Sciences and Centre for Teaching & Learning, UT Scarborough

• Tyler Evans-Tokaryk, Associate Professor, Teaching Stream, Director, Robert Gillespie Academic Skills

Centre, UT Mississauga

For the success of the process, the input of faculty, staff and students to the committee is crucial. You are 
invited to submit, in writing, your comments and input. Your submissions will be held in confidence and 
anonymized before consideration by the Advisory Search Committee. These should be sent to the attention of 
Maryam Ali at marym.ali@utoronto.ca no later than 12 March 2021. 
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